Noah Pearlman

Subject: Isokon Building - Customer Testimonial

From: Madeline

Sent: 21 January 2019

To: Noah Peariman

Subject: Isokon Building - Customer Testimonial

Hi Noah,
Sorry for the delay in getting this to you! Thanks again for all your help.
I bought my flat through Noah at Hadleigh and I was in the best hands. As a first-time buyer, | had many questions

and a lot to get my head around. Noah’s expertise made me feel completely at ease- the process from start to finish
was perfect and | could not be happier. | would highly recommend Noah to anyone looking for a property.

Best,

Madeline



